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Extension of Waterticht Bulkheads.

It 1s submitted one copy of the attached

Report 10 and sketch be forwarded to the Marine 'A‘

Division, Empire Hotel, Blackpool,

NOTE:

| L 7 ape

Although the tonnage opening has been closed, the
draught is not in

excess of that for a C.S.S. vessel,
Accorgﬁgsénggnétation re bulkheads in the Register
Book D¢ amended by the addition of & notation
re the divisional watertight bulkheads in the tween
decks, which are in fact additional to the Rule

requirements (see Dr. Montgomerie's letter dated
9th Jan, 1941),




